From: Marc Silverman <dhalgrn@gmail.com>
Sent time: 03/30/2021 11:09:13 AM

Milena.Zasadzien@]lacity.org; Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org; Daniel.Schneidereit@]lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;

To: . . . - . ) .
° Jeanne. Min@]acity.org; Ana.Guerrero@lacity.org; councilmember.raman@]lacity.org; Najeeba.Syeed@lacity.org

Subject: Fwd: Millenium Project Hollywood

Hello Council members!

Living a few blocks away from the site of the Millenium redevelopment project I am excited about enhancing the neighborhood
with new life, beautiful architecture and public space that engages people. However, I do also have concern for the safety of the
project and reading about past studies/procedures that do not follow safety rules or a not thorough for the sake of quick
development (trenching or otherwise) is incredibly disheartening. Lets MAKE SURE there is 100% transparency in the entire
process and the work follows ALL RULES for safety of the process and especially the finished product. If there's nothing to hide
then there should be no problem. Work should not proceed until we are sure this is safe and built to withstand strong earthquakes!
Money should not be the driving force behind moving the project forward.

Thanks.

Marc Silverman
6030 Graciosa Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90068



